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28 May 2021 

DOC21/584214 
 
Jim Betts 
Planning Secretary 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
12 Darcy Street 
Parramatta NSW 2150 
 
Attention: Shiraz Ahmed 
 
Dear Mr. Betts, 
 
Multi-Trades and Digital Technology Hub at TAFE Meadowbank (SSD-10349): 
Notification of Commencement in accordance with Conditions B4 and B5  
 
I refer to the TAFE Multi-Trades and Digital Technology Hub development at 
Meadowbank TAFE SSD-10349 approved on 25 August 2020. 
 
As per the requirements of Conditions B4 and B5, the Department of Education is 
writing to notify the intended commencement date of Stage 3 construction works being 
Tuesday 22 June 2021, in accordance with the contractor’s letter attached as 
Attachment A.  
 
Should you wish to discuss the above further please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned.   
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Jono Tiernan 
Project Director 
School Infrastructure NSW 
 
Encl: Attachment A – Hansen Yuncken’s Letter 
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ATTACHMENT A – SSD 10349 – Notification of Commencement 
 

Hansen Yuncken letter of intended commencement, dated 22 April 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


